
  
 

November 17, 2016 

 

Parks Master Plan Update 

 

As we continue to expand our parks programming and look at future ways to enhance our parks 

and recreation system here in Yorktown, it is important for the Town to update its Parks and 

Recreation Master Plan. The last update to this plan was completed in 2005, and DNR requires 

that park boards have an updated 5-year master plan in order to be eligible for grant funds. Such 

funds could go to expanding our trail system or other outdoor recreation opportunities. 

 

I received proposals from two firms to update our Parks and Recreation Master Plan and 

presented the two proposals to the Park Board. The Park Board selected the proposal put forth by 

Kieser Consulting, who the Town has also contracted to update our Comprehensive Plan. The 

Kieser proposal is attached for your review. 

 

It would be my recommendation to accept the proposal from Kieser Consulting. 

 

-Todd   
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